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Newsletter  – 26.2.24 Spring 2 week 27 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back after half term – we are now half way through the year already! 
 
Catholic inspection 
A huge thank you to all of the families that took time to complete the survey or speak to inspectors. A copy of the report has 
been emailed out to families and can now be found on our school website. 
 
Catholic life of the School – How can we serve others? 
This Lent we are asking children to think about the corporal acts of mercy as found in Matthew 25:31-40. Year 5 have the Act ‘I 
was naked and you clothes me’ and started our Lenten work off by requesting donations of unwanted good quality clothing 
donations. Year 5 will hold a ‘good as new’ sale and any clothing left over will be donated to charity. 
 
Catholic Social teaching 
Year 4 enjoyed a session lead by Cafod last week on Catholic Social teaching and how we can ensure the dignity of every 
human person. Ask your child about what they learned. 
 
Extra sporting opportunities 
Mrs Unsworth has been very busy organising extra sporting opportunities for school. Just before half term children enjoyed 
sessions of either archery or Frisbee. This week the children will try out curling and in a few weeks’ time the children will be 
experiencing yoga. Thanks to Mrs Unworth for organising all of these for our children. 
 
Secondary places 
If you have a child in year 6, please look out for the secondary places being offered on March 1st.  

 

Book Fair and World Book Day 

This year’s book fair will be held from Thursday 29th February to Tuesday 5th March. Please come along and choose a book as 

school receives a number of books in return. 

With keeping the spiralling cost of living, we would like children to come ready for a bedtime story this year by wearing their 
pyjamas. 



                             

 
 

Dates for your diary coming up – SPRING 1 

29/3/24 Y5 to present the Stations of the Cross 

5/3/24  Lentern Liturgy at Christ the King 6pm – those involved will be notified 

6/3/24  Reception Class assembly at 2:30pm. 

7/3/24  Y3 class mass 2:30pm 

12/3/24 Y5/6 Cinema trip 

13/3/24 Y3/4 cinema trip 

14/3/24 Y4 Passion Play 

21/3/24 Y6 Church Mass 

25/3/24 Holy week 

27/3/24 Break up for Easter holiday at 1:30pm 

29/2/24 Good Friday 

31/3/24 Easter Sunday 

 

 

 

 

 


